
 

Luncheon Guest 
TBD 

Lunch Catered by:  

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  

Sponsored by the Crime Control and Prevention District 

        December 2018 

Calendar 

December 6 

• Library Program: Science Club: Milk 

into Plastic—3:30—4:30 PM 

December 11 

• Community Luncheon—Noon 

• Finance Meeting—6:15 PM 

• Pre-Council—6:45 PM 

• City Council Meeting - 7:00 PM 

December 13 

• Library Program: Around the World 

Club: South America —3:30—4:30 PM 

December 15 

• Santa Claus is Coming to Town—        

9 AM—12 PM 

December 20 

• Library Program: Art Club—3:30—

4:30 PM 
December 24—25 

• Christmas—City Hall Closed 
 

Santa Claus is Coming to Town 

Santa  Claus will be visiting 
Westworth Village on December 
15th! He will begin his ride through 
town on the route pictured on a Fort 
Worth fire engine at 9:00 AM and will  
be escorted by Westworth Village PD 
to the City Hall Community Room to 
meet all of the children until noon!  
 

We  will be providing free photos with 
Santa! Join us for a very merry day full 
of fun, snacks, and Christmas crafts! 

LOCK  
Your Car 

HIDE  
Your Stuff 

TAKE  
Your Keys 

Holiday Auto Theft Awareness 

A reminder from the Westworth Village Police Department 

Eye On Water Account Set-Up 

The City provides smart water meters, which allow residents to 
monitor their water consumption on a daily basis. In order to access 
this information, residents must sign up for Eye On Water online or 
via the mobile app. If you need assistance setting up your account, 
you may visit the Westworth Village Public Library Please make an 
appointment ahead of time at 817-738-2248. 

Santa’s Route 



 

Library  After School Programs 

Science Club: Milk into Plastic 

Thursday, December 6th (3:30—4:30 PM) 

Perfect for kids who are curious and enjoy fun 

experiments. 
 

Around the World Club: South America 

Thursday, December 13th (3:30—4:30 PM) 

Don't have a passport? Learn about exotic places and 

experience different cultures. 
 

Art Club 

Thursday, December 20th (3:30—4:30 PM)  

Join Ms. Niki from the Little Art Bus and make beautiful, 

wonderful creations! 

 

All programs are great for kids in 3rd grade and up. 
Science and Around the World Club will take place in 
the City Hall Community Room and Art Club will take 

place on the Little Art Bus at City Hall. 

      Grease is a Hazard to Our Health 
Residents should never dispose of cooking grease or cooking oils by washing them down the 
plumbing system or the storm drain. Oils pollute our streams and creeks by forming a film on the 
water surface and preventing oxygenation for aquatic life. Polluted water runoff can lead to severe 
State and Federal fines. As sewer pipes back up, food and sewage particles accumulate to create 
a health hazard by attracting insects and vermin. Soak leftover amounts of cooking oil with a paper 
towel and throw it in the trash, filter and freeze to reuse for another meal, or recycle cooking oil by 

calling the Fort Worth Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center at 817-871-5257.  

For more information, visit: www.ceasethegreasentx.com 

Message from the Water Utilities 

Services 

 

Residential Winter Sewer Averaging  

Each year the City of Westworth Village averages the 
water consumption of the December, January, and 
February billing periods to recalculate sewer charges. 
These months are used because typically residents do 
not have a high outdoor water demand and are 

considered to be the lowest overall water use.  

The new winter sewer average goes into effect on the 
March billing and that will be the new monthly sewer 

charge for the next twelve months.  

Commercial  

Sewer charges for commercial customers are based 

on the monthly water consumption.  

Water Conservation Tips 

• Residents should begin preparations to monitor 
for any water leaks, monitor water consumption 

and practice beneficial water conservation.  

• Most grasses and vegetation are now dormant; 
watering of grass, plants, and landscaping should 

be kept to a minimum.  

• Sewer cost could go up, down, or stay about the 
same depending on how much water is used 

during December through February billing.  

Vision Committee  

 

The City Council is seeking residents that are 
interested in serving on the Vision Committee. If 
you would like more information about this 
committee and how to apply to serve on it, please 
contact City Secretary Brandy Barrett at 817-710-
2526 or by email  at bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com. 

http://www.ceasethegreasentx.com/

